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I would like to place on record my objection to the planned building of 155 new houses at A65/Gill
lane yeadon. The roads cannot handle any more additional cars, the schools are already full. Within
a 3 mile radius of yeadon there are already plans for numberous new houses. The Apperly bridge
train station is going to cause more traffic issues. Why does the council think it is a good idea to
destroy more green belt land???

Regards
Kevin sumpter
2 whack house close
Yeadon
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